
Homework – Reception 

                     
 

This half term our topic is “ Bear’s big 
adventure” . We will be learning about 
different bears across the world, where 

they live, what they eat and reading lots 

of stories about bears. 

 

Below is a list of activities that you 

could complete with your child to help 

develop their understanding of the topic. 

We suggest that you choose just 1 or 2 of 

these projects… 
 

 Design and create a new lunchbox for 
Paddington bear. Can you make him a 

healthy meal? 

 

 Build a cave or a new home for a bear. 
You could choose a polar bear, a Koala 

or maybe a grizzly bear… 
 

 Write a letter to a bear. What questions 
would you ask? What would you like to 

find out?  

 

 Make your own porridge to give to the 3 
bears! Can you make it even more tasty? 

Can you show us how to make it? 



 

Please return your homework AFTER LOCKDOWN 

(updated). You could also upload photos to 

EExAT. Think carefully about which one you 

would like to do but most of all have fun! 


